
THE LOTS AT 1115, 1131 AND 1141 FRANKLIN STREET AND 501 POWELL STREET 
ARE BEING CONSIDERED AS SITES FOR TEMPORARY MODULAR HOUSING

You are invited to a community information session for Temporary Modular Housing buildings that are being 

considered for the lots at 1115, 1131 and 1141 Franklin Street and 501 Powell Street.

For these lots it is expected the buildings on each site will be three storeys and between 38 - 52 homes. If 

approved, the buildings will be in place for up to five years, with the possibility to extend another five years.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION
The City, VAHA and BC Housing will host a Community Information Session about the Temporary Modular 

Housing proposed for these sites.

Date: December 7, 2017, 4 – 7 pm 
Location: Buddhist Temple, 220 Jackson Avenue, Vancouver
The session will be an open house format. We welcome you to drop by at your convenience any time 
between 4 pm and 7 pm and speak with staff representatives.

TEMPORARY MODULAR HOUSING

PLEASE JOIN US AT THE 
INFORMATION SESSION TO:
• Learn how Temporary Modular Housing would

allow us to help people experiencing homelessness

into homes with the right supports

• Provide feedback on the proposed plan for

operating and managing the sites

• Share your interests and priorities with the project

team

• Meet your Community Liaison.

A Community Liaison is available to respond to 

Temporary Modular Housing inquiries for these sites.

Vancouver is in the middle of a housing crisis and 

the City’s lower income and homeless residents are 

the hardest hit. In an effort to address the effects of 

the crisis on this community, the City of Vancouver is 

working alongside the provincial government and

BC Housing, to build 600 units of Temporary Modular 

Housing on vacant sites across the city.

These sites have been selected because they are 

waiting to be redeveloped; people can be moved 

into homes quickly; have space to accommodate the 

buildings; can easily connect to water, sewer, hydro; 

are close to transit and/or services; and will allow the 

homeless people living in the area to remain in their 

community.

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

housing@vancouver.ca 
Community Liaison Phone: 604-829-9321

17-319-01
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Franklin街1115 、1131及1141号以及Powell街501号地块，正考虑用作兴建临时组合房屋 
Franklin街1115、1131及1141号以及Powell街501号地块正考虑用作兴建临时组合房屋。我们邀请您出席社区资讯会了解有关内容。

上述地点的每个地块预料会采用三层建筑，设有介于38-52之间的住宅单位。一经批准，上述楼房将会在该处设置多至5年，但可能再

延长运作多5年。

社区资讯会
市政府、温哥华可负担房屋机构及卑诗房屋署将会举办关于在这些地块兴建临时组合房屋的社区资讯会。

日期：12月7月下午4至7时

地点：佛教会（温哥华Jackson街220号）

资讯会将以开放日的形式举办。我们欢迎您在下午4至7时之间任何时候光临，并且跟项目的有关人员交流。

敬请出席资讯会

• 了解临时组合房屋如何能够让我们协助面临无家可归人士入住设有相应支援的居所。

• 提供有关地块营运管理方案的意见。

• 向项目小组反映您关注的利益和优先事项。

• 与社区联络员见面。 

社区联络员会在场回答关于这些地块所建临时组合房屋的查询。

温哥华正处于住房危机之中，居于市内的低收入人士及无家可归者最受其害。

为应付住房危机对社区构成的影响，温哥华市政府与省政府及卑诗房屋署通

力合作，在市内各空置地块兴建600个临时组合房屋单位。

选择上述地块的原因是：这些地块正在等候重建；能够尽快让有关人士迁入

居所；有容纳这类建筑的空间；能轻易接驳供水、排污及供电设施；接近公共

交通或/及其它服务设施；能让区内的无家可归者继续在所属社区	 内生活。 

我们想知道您的意见！  
电邮：housing@vancouver.ca 

社区联络员电话：604-829-9321
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